REMEMBERING

Betty Oosterveen
December 4, 1960 - November 8, 2012
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It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of our dear sister Betty. She
passed away peacefully with her sister by her side. She is predeceased by her
parents, brother-in-law and most recent her sister Ann. She is survived by brothers
Lou (Yvonne) and Al; sister Jessica; and many nieces and nephews. A heartfelt
thank you to her wonderful caregivers and extended family at Mt. Lehman Home
where she has resided for many years.

Rest in Peace sweet girl!
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